

Office of the President

May 9, 2017

Wilson Zehr College of Business ZH 221

Dear Wilson,

Thank you for your work as the team leader on the Eastern Oregon University's Advising Charter Team, a sub-team of the Trek Leadership Team!

Employee service to the institution takes many forms at EOU. It means a lot that, at a juncture where EOU's future meets opportunity, you are willing to contribute your time, energy and good ideas to shaping a future of possibility. Your active participation in this results-oriented enrollment goal contributes significantly to your personnel review portfolio.

Again, thank you for your commitment to yourself, your team, and your EOU. In return, my commitment to you is that you will see measurable results that will drive change, because "Together, it's Possible!"

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Insko

President